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Hi everyone very soon our lovely Pramila will be leaving us to move up north to Grantham so
is inviting you to a gathering at the Eva Hart on Friday 11 February from 6pm to say farewell.
Everyone is welcome to either drop by or to stay for a few hours. I’m sure you will all want to
wish her well in her move as we will miss her!

Regards

Billy

.
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